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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: July 30, 2024 

A fire broke out on Sunday, July 28 at 3:53 p.m. at an industrial facility on 43rd Avenue and was 

swiftly controlled with minimal damage, thanks to the building's fire suppression system. The 

business, which houses significant amounts of combustible materials, greatly benefited from the 

system’s effectiveness, highlighting the vital role of fire sprinklers in protecting lives and 

property. 

  

The fire, which had the potential to escalate into a major disaster for the community, was 

contained promptly thanks to the advanced sprinkler system. Battalion Chief of Fire Prevention 

Lisa Richard remarked, “This incident clearly demonstrates the power of fire protection systems. 

Their prompt activation not only minimized damage but also prevented a potentially devastating 

fire from spreading, supporting our commitment to the community. Thankfully, there were no 

reported injuries from crews or the community during this event.” 

  

The Caldwell Fire Department stresses the importance of fire suppression systems in high-risk 

environments and encourages all businesses to prioritize fire protection to enhance safety and 

minimize losses. 
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